
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

23rd November 2022, 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
 
Parents of Reception France are invited to join us for the Early Years Nativity on Thursday 8th December 
at 9:00am.  
 
It will take place in the hall and will start promptly at 9:00am. 
 
Please come through the main office doors. We look forward to seeing you for this special event. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Early Years Team 
 


